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Subject: FW: ROBIN DEGROAT - 119 Chestnut Street 
Attachments: Chestnut119-23.06.29.docx; Chestnut119-23.05.18.docx

From: Knapp, Michael <micknapp@villageofowegony.gov> 
Date: Wed, Feb 21, 2024, 02:55
Subject: RE: ROBIN DEGROAT - 119 Chestnut Street
To: Norton, Kim <knorton@villageofowegony.gov>

 

  Please find attached the last correspondence we had with the owner. We have not heard back from him in regards to 
compliance for re-inspection, so they are still outstanding on our books. The water is also off and cannot be turned on
until the current violations are verified by this department. If this house is sold the new owners must make the required 
repairs before occupancy is allowed.

Thank you, 

Mic

Village of Owego

Code Enforcement Dept. 

(607) 687-1101


